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Library news and resource spotlights for the Faculties 

EndNote rebranding 
“EndNote Web” is no longer the name 

for the referencing software EndNote’s 

online version. 

 

There used to be three types of EndNote 

Web account, Thomson Reuters have 

decide to simplify this. So there will now 

be:- 

 

“EndNote” - the desktop product plus 

access to a full online account and 

“EndNote Basic” - a FREE online account 

with some features reduced but this 

will now have up to 2GB for 

attachments.  

 

The University is no longer purchasing 

new editions of EndNote for the 

desktop—although the last version, X5 is 

still available on the network (Start 

Menu -> General Applications -> 

EndNote X5). 

 

Students, researchers and staff should be 

directed to 

     https://www.myendnoteweb.com/ 

where a free account can be set up for 

EndNote Basic (i.e. what used to be 

EndNote Web).  We suspect that that 

URL may change but for the moment it’s 

working. 

Have you discovered Discovery yet? 

 

If you’re pointing students to our 

information resources (books, ebooks, 

journals or articles), don’t forget that 

they can now click on the green link 

‘Discovery Service’ (in the search widget 

on the top right of the Library 

homepage). 

 

This will return results from the Library 

Catalogue, our ebook collections and 

many of our major databases.  In fact it 

finds so many items for most searches 

that one of the first things to note is 

how to refine a search on the left hand 

side of the results page!  (One option is 

‘full text’ only). 

A Rare Conjunction 
It’s not often we get all of the ‘science team’ together in the Library at one go—with Ann and Sarah job sharing (Ann at in the 

first half of the week, Sarah in the second) they could almost be doing a superhero act: never in the same place at the same 

time.  But they are separate people and to update the website contact details, we’ve managed to catch them a rare alignment. 

For those who don’t know them, Marie Hounsome (right) is the new Faculty Librarian for Science, and you can read her profile 

in issue #52 here:  http://www.port.ac.uk/library/home/news/scitech/filetodownload,177653,en.pdf 

while Sarah Weston (left) and Ann Hindson 

(centre) are the Assistant Faculty Librarians 

shared between science and technology.  They 

were introduced in SciTech Update in issue #46 

(June 2012) here: http://www.port.ac.uk/

library/about/archive/2012/2012scitech/

filetodownload,158334,en.pdf 

Our thanks to Patrick Galway for taking a great 

photo of the three of them (as well as 

producing the walking book image for last 

month’s issue at short notice). 
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